2 Services involved too readily accepted parents
self-report of the children. Concerns were raised
by family members who had physical evidence of
bruises. There was no consistent way to forward

these concerns onto appropriate services to -
ensure all were informed.

Family members were side-lined and their

concerns apparently minimised.
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Concerns about domestic abuse were raised in
4respect of both couples.

Recommendations from the report focus on
7greater governance in multi-agency working
driving Safeguarding forward.

A set of UK wide standards for child protection
meaning an increase in consistency, a greater
understanding of expectations and an increase in
the effectiveness of professional challenge.

More was known about both Parents partners with
Arthurs step mother having a history of mental
health issues and domestic abuse. Stars Mothers

partner also had a history of domestic violence.
More understanding of domestic abuse is needed

and domestic abuse professionals to be brought
into MASH.

A Child Safeguarding Practice Review was
completed looking at both children’s history and
involvement of services and identified failings

where the agencies involved had not protected the
children.

A greater emphasis on the use of data to protect
the vulnerable.

m SAFEGUARDING BOARD
'A‘ ISLE OF MAN

B




